
From: Barbara Ribble 
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 11:54 AM 
To: Clerks Public  
Subject: meeting regarding the proposed 14th Avenue Build 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Regarding the March 18 Development Services Committee Meeting: I have already written you a brief 
note before the first Markham Council meeting regarding this proposed project.  I am secretary for the 
MICAH Board and this proposal concerns me greatly. I am strongly in favour of it since affordable 
housing is very much needed in Markham.  I understand the objections from the group that is in 
opposition to this plan.  “Not in my backyard” – is a common concern.  Land is in short supply in 
Markham and this build would house many families.  The building that concerns us most is the one that 
provides affordable housing for singles, families and seniors.  I hope that council takes their needs into 
account when making a final decision.  Yes, I understand that housing density is an issue as well as traffic 
control.  However, if the project is approved, I am sure that the City of Markham will have plans in place 
to address the issues arising from increased population.  
 
Thanks for your attention, 
Barbara Ribble 
 


